
University of California Extension to offer course "The Draft"

September 15, 1969

"Hell no, we won't go!"

This has become the battle cry of a surprisingly large number of America's potential soldiers. And, often, it's
not only a protest against "the war," but also against the Selective Service System that decides who will fight it.

This fall, because of this protest and the furor it has created, University of California Extension will take a look
at "The Draft: The Institution, The Regulations and The Alternatives."

Lance Beizer, Statewide Coordinator for Selective Service Affairs, University of California, has scheduled a list
of speakers representing both sides of the dispute.

On Sept. 29, the first class meeting, Leslie S. Rothenberg, author of "The Draft and You," will outline the
Selective Service System and will discuss the counseling of registrants.

In subsequent weeks, alternatives to the draft, including National Service, a volunteer army and conscientious
objection, will be presented. A panel of military recruiters will discuss military alternatives to the draft. Non-military
alternatives will be suggested by a representative of the American Friends Service Committee.

On Oct. 20, Col. Dee Ingold, Assistant to the Director, Selective Service System, will defend the System as the
fairest and most efficient method of acquiring manpower.

In the final session, a student panel will assist in the summing up.

The class will meet on Mondays, from 7-9:45 p.m. in the Humanities-Library Building at UCSD. Fee is $45 for
three credits; $30, non-credit.

To enroll or for further information, contact University Extension, P. 0. Box 109, La Jolla, 92037, or call
453-2000, ext. 2061.


